NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING — AMENDING ZONING ORDINANCE REGARDING SURFACING
REQUIREMENTS OF OPEN OFF-STREET PARKING AREAS

VILLAGE OF MERRILLAN

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Village of Merrillan that a public hearing will be held on
November 14th, 2024 at 6:15 p.m. at the Village Hall located at 101 S. Main Street, Merrillan, WI 54754
to solicit comments on the proposed amendment to Village Ordinance 13-1-92(d) regarding surfacing
requirements of open off-street parking areas. Text of the proposed amendment to Ordinance 13-1-92(d) is
on file in the office of the Village Clerk for copying and/or viewing by any interested party.

All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard. Written comments may be
submitted to:

Village of Merrillan
101 S Main Street
PO Box 70
Merrillan, WI 54754



